From: robingrimston [mailto:robingrimston@uwclub.net] 

Sent: 19 February 2015 11:31

To: Bob Neville

Subject: Swalcliffe PArk 

Dear Mr Neville 

Thank you for taking my call. Attached is the recent letter we circulated to the Planning Committee. 

Please could you confirm safe receipt. 

Kind regards

Robin Grmston
